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May 6, 2024

Ms. Barb Muckenhirn 
Superintendent
Greenbush-Middle River Independent School District #2683
401 Park Avenue
PO Box 70
Greenbush, NN 56726

Dear Superintendent Muckenhirn,

Thank you for your election request dated May 1, 2024 for the authority of Greenbush-Middle River to hold a 
special operating referendum election on August 13, 2024 pursuant to MN Statutes 126C.17, subdivision 11(b).

Your district’s statutory operating debt plan was approved on April 30, 2024. As stated in MN Statute 126C.17, 
Subd. 11 (C), the Commissioner’s Office approves of the district holding an election on a different date.

Please let us know if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Patty Hand
Chief Operations Officer
Minnesota Department of Education
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